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PLATTEVILLE COMMON COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS 

October 6, 2020 

 

The special meeting of the Common Council of the City of Platteville was called to order by Council 

President Daus at 6:00 PM. Due to COVID-19 Pandemic, this meeting was conducted by digital means via 

Zoom. 

 

ROLL CALL 

Present:  Barbara Daus, Ken Kilian, Isaac Shanley, Jason Artz, Robin Cline, Eileen Nickels, and Kathy 

Kopp. Excused: None 

 

WORK SESSION 

A. Three Year Strategic Plan – 2021-2023 – City Manager Adam Ruechel presented the draft of the 

Three Year Strategic Plan 2021-2023.  

B. CIP Budget Review – City Manager Adam Ruechel and Administration Assistant Nicola Maurer 

prepared and presented the CIP Budget Review. The City of Platteville Capital Improvement 

Request Forms include, City Hall renovation, City Hall exterior maintenance, campground 

improvements & expansion, Dairy Days shed improvements, tennis court resurface, parks pickup, 

museum building maintenance & security improvements, museum safety fence replacement, 

camera system server, interview room/booking room camera system, marked squad, Business 151 

safety, Dewey St. reconstruction, street repair & maintenance, sidewalk repair, highway striping, 

Business 151 sidewalks, alleys, Pine Street parking lot, Deborah Court storm sewer ditch, Main 

Street storm sewer, aerial bucket truck, 1.5 ton dump truck, backhoe – JD 310B, end loader, ½ ton 

pickup 4x4, paint machine, trail paving & lighting, transportation utility study, fire department 

command vehicle, replacement of extrication tools, network infrastructure refresh, server 

infrastructure refresh, Platteville Public Transportation bus vehicle, Platteville Public 

Transportation taxi vehicle, recurring airport CIP support, 10-unit T-hanger, Cedar Street 

reconstruction, Jefferson Street reconstruction, and Sowden Street reconstruction. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

Motion by Cline, second by Kopp to adjourn.  Motion carried 7-0 on a roll call vote.  The meeting was 

adjourned at 8:46 PM. 

 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

       Candace Klaas, City Clerk  


